
 
 
Dear Hondo Congregation and Community Members.  

 

I wanted to thank everyone that dropped off box fans for our community.  

We are still in need for volunteers for the San Antonio Food Bank “Mega Distribution” at the Medina County 

Fair grounds that is held on the 2nd Tuesday of the month. In the past I have facilitated a GriefShare program. It 

is outdated; New Fountain Methodist Church is going to share the cost with our church.  

 

Thank you for all you do to support me and the Wesley Nurse Program!! 

 

God Bless, 

Barbara Brennan-West RN Wesley Nurse 

Telehealth &Visit by Appointment  

Hours: M-F 8am – 5pm 

830-584-1760 

 

 

 


